
Dear All, 

 

Please see the following mail shared on 4th April, 2020 regarding development of 

research web-pages on COVID-19. MHRD has developed a webpage 

(https://mhrd.gov.in/covid-19_research) related to research for COVID-19 in MHRD 

Institutions. In this regard Council of Indian Institute of Technology developed a page on 

initiatives taken by IITs on COVID-19 and the link for the same is already available on above 

mentioned web page.On the lines of Council of Indian Institute of Technology research web 

page, you are requested to create similar web pages. The link of  web pages may be linked with 

the research page on COVID-19 developed by MHRD. 

  

This is for your information and necessary action. 

 

Thanks & Regards, 

Team RUSA 

 

State Project Directorate (SPD) Maharashtra  

Rashtriya Uchchatar Shiksha Abhiyan (RUSA) 

Unit No.2, 18th floor, Centre 1, World Trade Centre  

Cuffe Parade, Colaba, Mumbai-400005 

Phone No.022-22160959 / 22160943 
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